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On 2 November 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki attended the Goodwill Summer Gashuku Event hosted by the 

Kendo Federation of Namibia, in attendance was also the  President of the South African Kendo 

Federation, Mr. Michael Grice. In his speech, Ambassador Nishimaki explained that Kendo embodies 

the spirit of discipline, respect, and perseverance that is resonate in Japanese culture, and that 

it fosters unity and mutual understandings. Moreover,  Ambassador Nishimaki encouraged the 

participants to remember the importance of sharing experiences and mutual respect. During the event, 

participants practiced and competed, demonstrating the results of their daily practice. 

 

Mr. André Pienaar, President of Namibia Kendo Federation(Front row, second from left）,Ambassador 

Nishimaki(Front row, central), Mr. Michael Grice, President of South Africa Kendo Federation（Front 

row, second from right.） 
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